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StrataRossLANPEm Resource

From: Mark Rogaczewski [mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov]
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 1:49 PM
To: Bjornsen, Alan
Subject: Re: Ross Uranium In-Situ Recovery Facility

Alan, 
  
Can you please provide an updated schedule for their visit to Wyoming for the Ross ISL meetings.  At this time, 
I have the site tour on August 22 and NRC in the Sheridan office on August 23.  I believe this is the extent of 
LQD involvement for the visit.  Can you please verify? 
  
Thanks, 
  
 
Mark Rogaczewski 
Supervisor 
LQD District III 
2100 West 5th Street 
Sheridan, WY 82801 
307-675-5616 
mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov 
 
On Thu, Jul 14, 2011 at 6:08 AM, Bjornsen, Alan <Alan.Bjornsen@nrc.gov> wrote: 

Mark, et al., 

  

Strata Energy, Inc. submitted a license application to recover uranium at the Ross site in Oshoto, Crook 
County.  The application was accepted for detailed technical review on June 29, 2011.  The technical review 
consists of two parts, a safety review and an environmental review.  The environmental review will culminate in 
a supplemental environmental impact statement (SEIS), that will tier from the Generic Environmental Impact 
statement (GEIS) for In-Situ Leach Uranium Milling Facilities (NRC, 2009). 

  

On Monday, August 22, 2011, members of the NRC environmental review team will be given a tour of the 
proposed site.  You and your staff are invited to attend this tour, which will begin at 0800 at Strata’s office in 
Oshoto.  The tour should last several hours, depending upon the number of questions that are asked. 

  

The following day, Tuesday, August 23, the NRC environmental team will be in Sheridan, and would like to 
meet with you at your office.  The purpose of this meeting is to go over the plan the NRC has for reviewing the 
environmental portion of the license application, answer any questions you may have regarding the proposed 
project, and inquire what information you may have that could enhance the SEIS that we are preparing. 
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We would like to meet with your staffs (LQD, AQD and SHWD) together, if possible, in the morning (Aug 
23).  Please let me know if this is possible, as we need to plan other aspects of our trip. 

  

Thank you.  

  

Alan B. Bjornsen 

Environmental Project Manager 

FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

11545 Rockville Pike 

Rockville, MD 20852 

(301) 415-1195 

alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
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